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Your Re$ 

Dr. Ian Marnane 
Environmental Protection Agency 
PO :Box 3000, 
Johristown Castle Estate, 
County Wexford. 

, 

5th September 2008 

Re: Proposed Landfill at ToomardNevitt, North County Dublin. 

Dear Madam, 

I have been asked by An Bord Pleanhla to refer further to the above-mentionedcase and in 
particular to the Board's letter to you dated 5th August, in which it was stated that the Board 
would be re-opening the oral hearing. 

The arrangements for the re-opening of the oral hearing are as follows: 

Date: 29th September 

Time: 10.30 a.m. 

- _. c__-_ -- -- -Yenme: _ _  The Regency Hotel..Whitehall, Dublin 9_-- ^^ 

Please note that submissions and objections previously stated at the oral hearing (which closed 
26th October 2006) need not be further elaborated upon at the re-opening of the hearing. 

Please be advised that the Board will only consider the submissions received on archaeology 
since the closing of the previous hearing, including the Waddell Report, and any significant 
evidence which has come to light during that period. 

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the 
Board. 

Please quote the above-mentioned reference number in any correspondence or telephone 
contact with the Board. 

Yours faithfully, 

Executive Officer 
Tel(O1) 8737 262 

Register ed Post 

--_U_ . - .- 
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Tel: (01) XSX XI00 
LoCall. I890 27s 175 
Fax: (01 J 872 1684 
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64 Marlhorough StIect. 
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